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I. House Improvements 

 

- The pillars in our basement taproom have been repainted 

from black and maroon to pastel teal and pink--in addition 

to improving lighting--fostering a more welcoming, bright, 

and safe space for interpersonal engagement.  

 

- The repainting process of our Green Room has begun: members 

have designed and begun hand-painting murals depicting 

scenes of forests and greenery to promote a tranquil space 

(to be used for work and member-led meditation sessions). 

 

- Terrace plans to break ground this summer on our 

long-planned renovation/extension, in which the outdoor 

deck, servery, and dining space will be extended, along 

with installations of a new rooftop terrace and a fire pit. 

 

II. Community Engagement 

 

- Our annual, Terrace-exclusive charity event raised $1,300 

for the Petey Greene Program, a local, community-oriented 

organization that funds and facilitates the education of 

incarcerated students. 

 

- Our Community Service ICC Chair organized Truckfest and 

Trick-or-Feed on Terrace’s behalf, along with 

representatives from the other clubs. Truckfest allowed 

$7,000 to be donated to both Meals on Wheels and Send 

Hunger Packing ($14k total).  



 

- Terrace carries on our legacy of openness through our 

commitment to bi-weekly live music events open to all 

Princeton students, as well as through our bi-annual open 

houses in which we welcome the greater Princeton community 

into our space. 

 

III. Sustainability 

 

- We continue to compost and recycle. 

 

- We continue to serve fourth course, an aptly named fourth 

course of the day served at 10:30 PM, in which members 

reuse dinner leftovers to cook a new meal. The practice 

significantly reduces Terrace’s daily food waste. 

 

- Terrace’s annual gear was ordered to be printed on 

eco-friendly materials: shirts and hoodies are made 

primarily from recycled cotton and polyester fibers 

constructed from recycled plastic bottles. 

 

- Terrace introduced the zero-plastic initiative for the 

bi-weekly events in which we are open to the larger 

Princeton University community. Patrons are now served 

beverages exclusively in our washable tumblers, thereby 

eliminating any use for plastic cups, producing absolutely 

zero plastic waste by the end of each night. This reduces 

our plastic consumption significantly.  

 

 

Thank you for your time. I hope this report thoroughly informs 

you of the wholesome developments undertaken by the faculty and 

members of Terrace F. Club in the past year. For further 

information, contact me at ​carsong@princeton.edu​.  
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